
TCC Bulletin Editor Soliciting  Your TCC Bulletin Editor is soliciting – for articles, that is! The Bulletin needs your fresh contributions about transferware: research articles, rare or previously unrecorded patterns or variations on well-known themes, unusual forms, source prints, personal experiences and interpretations, highlights from your collections. All contributions are welcome and appreciated. If you are on the fence about submitting a piece, contact the editor, and he will try to pull you over to his side, the “write” side! Material, from 1-4 pages, should include high resolution color jpeg images. You can submit via email (tccnewsletter@gmail.com) or by regular mail (Michael Weinberg, 24 Amherst Road, Pelham, MA 01002-9624).   Don’t shy away or fuss too much about writing style: you’d be amazed at how well articles read once they are in print. Plus, we can always help with the editing. Articles may be submitted at any time, and the approximate deadlines for inclusion in a specific issue of the Bulletin are March 15, June 30, September 15 and December 15. A couple of caveats: 1) please do not submit material in “read-only” PDF format, as they are difficult to edit; and 2) the placement of images in your submission are welcome, but please understand that the Bulletin’s superb designer has to fit each article into the parameters of a 16 or 20 page publication, so there may have to be some movement. If you imbed images into the text, please send them separately as well. Overwhelm me with material, people! You don’t want to have to read my prattle more than once every couple of issues.   


